
Item No. 4.3 

Livermore Area Recreation and Park District 
 

 
 

TO: Chair Furst and Board of Directors  

  

FROM: Mathew Fuzie, General Manager 

 

DATE: August 28, 2019 

 

SUBJECT:   Site Plan Design Review (SPDR 19-004) 

 
 

 

ATTACHMENT:  

  

Request from City of Livermore Planning Commission for comments and recommendations by September 3, 

2019 regarding the Livermore Wine Country Inn (SPDR 19-004)  and Conditional Use Permit (CUP 19-006).   

 

 

 

 






















































































